
WEE ONE 

WEDNESDAYS 
For aquarium memberg 

The early childhood classroom will be open to members on a first-come-first­
served basis on select Wednesdays throughout the year. 

No registration is required. Members can meet up with an education staff member at the back 
gate of the Milne Ocean Science & Conservation Center near our African penguin exhibit from 
10:15-10:45am, and members will be free to stay and use the room until 11 :15am. (Please 
note that Wee One Wednesdays will not be offered May - August.)

An early childhood educator will be available in the room to engage with families for free play 
time in this exclusive space. Guardians must be present with their children. (Note that the 
classroom is designed to accommodate children ages 2-6, but younger siblings are welcome.) 

We look forward to hosting you! 

Open Classroom Dates: 

Wednesday, April 2, 2025 

Wednesday, April 9, 2025 

Wednesday, April 16, 2025 

Wednesday, April 23, 2025 

Wednesday, April 30, 2025 
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